FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1. How many babies were born in your local authority area from 1 April 2021 to 1 April 2023?
The Council holds some of the information you have asked for.

8,483.

2. How many babies do you estimate there are aged 0-2 living in your local authority area currently?
Around 13,000.

3. What proportion of them accessed Start for Life services during the period 1 April 2022 to 1 April 2023?
15,397 families with children age 0-2 engaged in The Start for Life service for the year requested.
4. The Family Hubs and Start for Life programme guide states that 10% of babies have a ‘disorganised’ attachment style which is associated with the worst developmental outcomes. (see Annex I: perinatal mental health and parent–infant relationship support on p81) What percentage of babies aged 0-2 in your Integrated Care System are you commissioning specialised parent-infant relationship services for? i.e. a clinical psychologist or child psychotherapist led service, as outlined here: https://parentinfantfoundation.org.uk/our-work/what-is-a-parent-infant-team/
The Family Hub and SFL programme in Leicester City targets mild-moderate under perinatal mental health and parent–infant relationship support strands, and holds no data in relation to specialist support. Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may wish to contact the Leicestershire Partnership NHS Trust.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
